Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Cordillera Administrative Region
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BAGUIO CITY

ADVISORY
November 26,2020

RE: DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 313, s. 2020 (Gawad Lingap: Scholarship
Program for Public Learners Call for Applicants for School Year 2020-2021)

To:  Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
SPG / SSG Advisers
Others Concerned

1. Please be informed .that one of DepEd Baguio City’s Scholarship Program
funded under SEF titled Gawad Lingap is on hold. Due to the pandemic, the
City Government of Baguio through the SDO - Division of Baguio City is
advised to review and re-align special education funds to address and suffice
the needs of the learners.

2. For information and dissemination of all concerned.
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MARIE CAROLYN B. VERANO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent/);
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